
   
 

 

**MEDIA ALERT** 
 

Eastbound exit ramp to Exit 152 (Lorain Road) reopens on Saturday 
  
BEREA (Nov. 2, 2018) – Starting this Saturday, Nov. 3 at approximately noon, weather permitting, 
the Ohio Turnpike eastbound exit ramp to Lorain Road (Exit 152) will reopen and the contraflow 
traffic pattern will be discontinued.  
 
The ramp was closed for the 2018 construction season as part of a full-depth pavement 
replacement project, which is nearly completed in the eastbound right and center lanes from 
milepost 149.24 to 154.10 in Lorain and Cuyahoga Counties (between North Ridgeville and 
Olmsted Township). 
 
For ongoing updates please follow the Ohio Turnpike on Twitter (@OhioTurnpike) and Facebook.  

 
### 

For more information contact: 
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-971-2066, 440-821-3399 (cell) 
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org 
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